DIOCESAN COUNCIL MINUTES Thursday, October 4, 2006 St. Paul the Apostle Church, Las Vegas, Nevada

Diocesan Council members present: His Grace, Bishop TIKHON, His Grace, Bishop BENJAMIN, Auxiliary Bishop and Chancellor; Archpriest, Ian MacKinnon, Vice-Chancellor; Nadine Wood, Secretary; Mary Caetta, Treasurer; Archpriests Matthew Tate and David Brum; Priest David Lowell; Johann Morse, Dmitri Solodow and Steve Knowlton

Deans present: Archpriests Basil Rhodes and Lawrence Russell

His Grace Bishop TIKHON thanked the members of the council for his retirement dinner and welcomed the newly elected members of the council.

Mary Caetta was appointed treasurer and Nadine Wood was appointed secretary.

The next meeting of the Diocesan council will be held on Tuesday, November 28 at 10:30 AM at Christ the Savior Church, San Francisco.

Respectfully submitted,

Nadine Wood,

Secretary